
 

 

Dear Supplier, 

 

Kindly note that if both your Email Address and Cellphone number have changed and you require to 

update your details on the Central Supplier Database, the following documents will be required to be 

sent to via email to csd@treasury.gov.za : 

 

• Copy of South African ID or Passport 

• An Affidavit stating the following: 

1. Reason for requesting the change in the Contact Details (lost, stolen, changed, etc.)  

2. Indicate the Old Cellphone number and the Old Email Address as well as the New Cellphone 

number and New Email address.  

(State on an Affidavit if you do not know or recall the Old Cellphone number or Email 

Address) 

3. Indicate if the CSD Login Password has been forgotten or not. 

4. Indicate whether or not you still remember your Security Answers 

 

NB: Please forward your request to CSD using your new email address. Please contact the CSD 

Support for any further assistance 
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